Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Bowie McCanna <bm®@belsbyengineering.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 4:10 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: FW: Docket TR-110978

Attachments: WSDOT Railroad Construction and Occupancy Permit.docx
Kathy,

Here is the second e-mail from WSDOT stating that they have no objection to moving the crossing.

Bo

From: Westhy, Bob [mailto:WestbyB@wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 9:47 AM

To: Bowie McCanna =
Cc: fthomas.wir@gmail.com o
Subject: RE: Docket TR-110978

Bowie, WSDOT has no objections to moving the crossing. | will need you to complete the attached permit before work
can begin.
Thanks

Bod

From: Bowie McCanna [mailto:bm@belsbyengineering.com]
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 1:13 PM

To: Westby, Bob

Cc: fthomas.wir@gmail.com

Subject: FW: Docket TR-110978

Bob and Frank,

I have been talking to UTC about modifying the proposed location of the railroad pedestrian crossing in Spangle, WA
referenced in the attached documents. Kathy Hunter has asked me to get something from WSDOT and the railroad
stating that they have no objection to the changes (see below). We are shifting the location of the crossing 8’ to the
north to better align with the proposed crosswalk on Ash Street.

Could you review the attached documents and send me an email stating that WSDOT and the railroad have no objection
to the changes? Let me know if you have any objections or questions.

Thanks,
Bowie D. McCanna, P.E.

Belsby Engineering
(509) 747-6790

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 11:59 AM



